
              Modified Baseball Tryouts Information 
 

Tryouts for 7th and 8th Graders will be held Monday, May 3rd – Wednesday May 5th, from 3:00 

to 5:00 at the Babe Ruth Field. After school report directly outside the eighth-grade wing.  We 

will not be using the locker room. Players should wear shorts and a tee shirt for tryouts. Please 

come dressed appropriately. 

 

All players should bring cleats (if possible), water, glove, and bat. If you are trying out for 

catcher, please bring your gear. There should be no sharing of these items. Please bring an 

extra mask in case it is needed. We will provide hand sanitizer. 

 

All coaches and players will be adhering to proper Covid protocols. Students will be divided 

into groups to insure tracing if necessary.  

 

Students will be evaluated on their hitting, throwing, and running skills. There will be seventh 

and eighth graders on the team. 

 

Questions, please email Coach Taylor at Coachtaylor555@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 


